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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers: 

1 Format has been updated. 

 

2 Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer 

(1)This is a review on FXR and non-alcoholic fatty liver disease. This is unfortunately not a systematic 

review and it thus potentially contains some biased views of the authors. 

R: Many thanks for the kind reminding. This mistake appeared in the cover letter, our article is 

definitely not a systematic review, we just summarized the recent literature of FXR in NAFLD, and 

made an update on this topic, and maybe “comprehensive evaluation” is more proper to express our 

point. 

(2)The references are not in a standard format, e.g. reference 1, pages 254-269; reference 5, pages 239-46. 

R: Thank you very much for your comment. We have read through the references carefully, and have 

checked and revised the format. We appreciated the reviewer’s rigorous spirit so much.  

(3)There are occasional grammatical mistakes. 

R: Thanks for your comment. We have checked the whole text thoroughly, and corrected some of the 

possible errors. 



(4)Should use Farnesoid X Receptor instead of FXR in the title, because FXR is not a very popular used 

abbreviation to most of readers. 

R: Thank you very much for your suggestion. We’d like to adopt this advice and make the change. 

(5)Add authors and their information to the manuscript.  

R: Thanks for the reminding. All these information have been added in the revised version of the 

manuscript.   

(6)Insert page number for the manuscript. 

R: Thanks for the reminding. We will make the change according to the journal’s requirements.  

(7)A few words and punctuations in the manuscript need to be corrected.  

R: Thanks for the reminding. We have thoroughly revised the manuscript. 

 

3 References and typesetting were corrected. 

 

Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastroenterology. 
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